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 SUNDAY 10 MARCH 2019  PRAYER MINISTRY 

If you would like 
someone to pray with 
you, please come to the 
front of the church at the 
end of the Service 
 
PRAYER CHAIN 

If you have an urgent 
prayer request, please 
text it to 07590 664819 
 
You are very welcome to 
join us to pray before our 
Sunday Services at 0930 
and 1745 in the Vicar’s 
Office 

 
@church_htr 
 
 
We have an HTR 
Facebook group; 
just search Holy 

Trinity Richmond to join it. 

 1000 
 
 
1830 

Morning Service - Michelle Rutter 
Riverbank Sunday: Extending the welcome (Isaiah 61:1-4) 
 
Holy Communion Service - Michelle Rutter 
Riverbank Sunday: Extending the welcome (Isaiah 61:1-4) 

 

 MONDAY 11  THURSDAY 14  

 2000 
2000 

Prayer Space 
PCC 

 0730 
 

Prayer Meeting 
 
 

 

 TUESDAY 12  FRIDAY 15  

 1930 Southwark Vision: Making it Happen! 
(Refreshments from 1900) 
 

 0915
1530 
1900 

Oasis 
Prayer for the Nations 
Glow 

 

 WEDNESDAY 13  SATURDAY 16  

 1130 
1800 
 

Morning Prayer - Hugh Dunlop 
The Crossing - meet at Church for 
Richmond outing  

  
 

  

 NEWCOMERS  TODAY - MORNING 
 

 

Welcome to Holy Trinity! Please do introduce 
yourself and fill in one of our Welcome Cards. 
We look forward to meeting you 

 

Fledglings (Ages 0-3) 
Scramblers (Ages 3-5) 
Climbers (Years 1-3)  
Explorers (Years 4-6)  
Quest (Years 7-9) 

In the Christ Church Room 
In the Lounge 
In the Small Group Room  
In the Main Hall 
In the Upper Vestry 

 REACHING OUT WITH GOD’S LOVE AND POWER 
 HELPING ONE ANOTHER LIVE FOR JESUS 

Please stay with your children until they are settled in to their groups. 
Please collect your children as soon as the Service has finished 
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  GETTING INVOLVED 

 Today we will be hosting The Vineyard Lunch after the Morning Service.  
 
Every six years we need to completely revise our Electoral Roll, and this is the year! If you have already received an application form, please return it as 
soon as possible. Otherwise pick up a form at Church 
 
We are hosting an evening for local Anglican churches, which will tell us more about the Diocese of Southwark's vision, and some exciting stories of life and 
growth in our churches. Join us at 1930 (refreshments from 1900) on Tuesday 12 March for Southwark Vision: Making it happen!  
 
A team from HTR will be visiting our link church of St Peter’s Wandegeya and the Karis Kids families from 13-19 March. We will be doing craft activities 
with about 150 children. If you would like to contribute towards the cost of this (£3 per child) please give donations to the Church Office 
 
We will be hosting a Joint Churches Worship and Prayer Evening at 2000 on Wednesday 20 March. Please join us if you can 
 
There will be a Men’s Weekend Away in the Cotswolds from 5-7 April. Please see the list on the Welcome Desk for more information. Places are limited, 
so please sign up and pay your deposit as soon as possible 
 
Care for the Family will be holding a seminar called Raising Faith on 2 May in Wimbledon at 1945. It’s designed to equip parents to help their children 
find a genuine faith of their own. Please pick up a leaflet from the Welcome Desk and speak to Sue Jackson (who will be attending) for more details 
 
We are planning a church group to Focus for a week away next summer at Somerley Estate on 25-30 July. We plan to provide a light breakfast and an 
evening meal along with supplies for making lunch. More details to follow. Please go to https://focus.htb.org to find out more, and register online  
 
Crossway Pregnancy Crisis Centre is in its 20th year, and is looking to develop diversity of gender, age and ethnicity within its Board. Do you have 
expertise in HR, Marketing, Fundraising, Charity Governance or Finance, and believe it is important to help people make healthy relationship, sex and 
pregnancy choices and to provide support during pregnancy and after pregnancy loss? To find out more about these opportunities please contact 
karen.pitchford@crosswaypregnancy.org.uk or 020 8892 8483 
 
Please see the note on the Welcome Desk noticeboard from the Leprosy Mission, thanking us for our recent donation of used stamps 
 
During March, Anna Edwards is taking part in a fundraiser for Cancer Research UK to walk 10,000 steps a day called ‘walk all over cancer’. If you would 
like to support Anna, please visit https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/anna-walks-all-over-cancer-162 
 
This year’s Bishop’s Lent Call will, once again, support projects in our Diocese and overseas. Please see the Welcome Desk noticeboard for further 
details. Donations can be placed in the Collection basket, and should be marked Lent Call 
 
Thank you for your donations to the Embracing Age book fair, who were delighted to raise a grand total of £1037 towards their local charitable work 
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